
 

St Mary’s Newsletter December 2020 
 
We would like to wish all of our families a safe and happy Christmas.  
 
St Vincent de Paul 
Thank you very much for your generosity towards St Vincent de Paul. The 
winners of our hampers were Fionn Armstrong, Abbie Coleman and James 
Armstrong.  
 
Ark Housing 
Congratulations to Senan Connolly, Kieran Nelson and Abbie Coleman who 
were the winners of Airtastic Vouchers. Their name suggestions will be put 
forward for the new housing development. A word of thanks to Ark Housing for 
the prizes. 
 
Christmas Virtual Performance.  
We hope you all enjoyed our special performance which can be viewed on the 
school Website and Facebook.  A special word of thanks to SLNRA and ABC 
Council for their funding.  
 
Important Dates 
Confirmation – Monday 19th April at 7pm 
First Holy Communion - Saturday 8th May at 3pm 
 
Admissions  
Primary 1 application procedures open on Thursday 7th January 2021 through 
the EA online portal and the closing date is 29th January 2021. Please have a 
look at our school website and Facebook for the virtual tour of our school. 
 
Return to school 
We look forward to welcoming you all back to school on the 7th January 2021. If 
there is any change we will inform you through our website, class dojo and 
Facebook. 
 Should any of our children test positive over the break, please email the school 
on info@stmarys.derrytrasn.ni.sch.uk so we can support PHA with contact 
tracing. 

Many thanks to you all for your support over this term. 
from All the Staff from St Marys 
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